
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 4 

Autumn 1 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 

Saturday 28th September 

9.30am-12.30pm working party 

Thursday 24th October 

Sponsored Bounce-athon 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church at 

9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making at 7pm 

Thursday 10th October 

Choir on tour 

Friday 11th October 

Bus Grand opening 2.40pm 

Wednesday 16th October 

School photos 

Wednesday 6th November 

Nursery Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 7th November 

Reception Reading Café 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 13th November 

Open morning at Dereham Junior 

Academy 

              Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 

Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Tuesday 26th November 

Open evening at Dereham Junior Academy 

Wednesday 4th December 

Year 2 History workshop with parents 

1.30pm 

Friday 13th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas performance in the church 5pm 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class- 93.78% 

Ruby Class 96.97%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class-94.69%  

Sapphire Class- 94.95% 

Emerald Class- 96.15% 

                          Topaz Class- 100% 

Well done to Diamond, Ruby, Sapphire and Emerald for 

getting over 94% attendance this week. This is the national 

average for attendance and is expected attendance for our 

school to achieve every week. 

A massive well done to Topaz class for 100% attendance 

all week! 

 

Headteacher’s award: 

Reception: Ronnie and Theo 

Year 1: Lukas and Teddy.A 

Year 2: Levi and Zahra 

Staff: Mrs Playford and Mrs Cunnington 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to: Catherine,Amy, Elodie and 

Erica-Rose. 

Harvest Service- we look forward to seeing you in the 

church. Please note this is for reception, yr1 and yr2 

only.Children to wear full uniform. Donations for the food 

bank are welcome, including any of the following: 

biscuits,pasta, cereal, long life milk, fruit juice, nappies or 

tinned food.  

  

Raisins-Thank you to all families that returned their raisin boxes. The winning class will be announced on Monday. 

Thank you to the families that attended our first baby 

and toddler coffee morning, it was a great success. We 

look forward to seeing you at the next session on 8th 

October. 

 


